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¢ are enjoying being back home after a summer of PRAYER: =
\- §<; travel. Brian spent eleven days in Mexico and 1. Deeper involvement in our Young Families Sunday school class. 3
Honduras, and three days after he returned home, our 2. (B) and (C) who need Christ z
entire family left for a two week trip to Kansas City and on up 3' Al he besins Second ér de on Aueust 15 =
into Towa. We had a great time visiting supporters, friends and ™ yssaas she begins seco ade on Augst 1o i
family, but it’s always great to be home, too! All three girls just PRAISE: e
finished up swimming lessons, and made great progress inlearning | pyyp trips to Mexico and Honduras were God directed. ,:"f
to swim. It’s hard to believe, but we are already making 2. The hiring of Joshua Scott as our web developer. i
preparations for Alyssa going back to school to begin Second 3 5y, Representation / Vacation ttip to Kansas and Towa was J
Grade. Sabrina will be doing preschool at home with Jennifer refreshing and a great time to connect with friends and family. 2
(with Olivia looking on). Jennifer has enjoyed a lighter summer =
load of piano lessons, but will resume her normal teaching &.”Lé WW 7
schedule when school begins. Both Brian and Jennifer stay busy g rian, Jennifer, Alyssa, Sabrina and Olivia Masters :'
with responsibilities at church with the music ministry and with
Sunday School leadership. bmasters(@email.caminternational.org i
GEEK SPEAK (Brian’s column) Go to wwwseethemasters.com B
Our pastor often says, “God is Good, all the time; All the time, for more pictures and stories and techie tips. F"
God is good.” T’ve been jumping up and down with joy these ;
past few months for many reasons.. God has been answering
your prayers! v
On June 15th, we hired our bilingual web developer! Thank you . Ifllmmg a !
. . missionary couple >
for praying. Joshua Scott is a phenomenal web developer who from Albania =
has a passion for helping ministries develop effective web sites. I
He is currently fixing some bugs on our 4 sites and then he will =
begin working on some new sites for CAM. Pray for Joshua =
and his wife Betty as they are in Antigua, Guatemala adopting a =
little girl. This has been a long process, but their family is handling )
it well.
June 10 — 20th was an exciting 11 days as I, Phil O’Day o E
(CAM’s director of recruitment) and Joshua Holden from F|Im||?g.a E’
Bluefishtv.com went to Mexico and Honduras to film two of ca_m P mlr_"s"y )
our missionaries’ stories. I've posted some pictures on our website in Mexico E
www.seethemasters.com . =
I was thrilled to be able to see and talk with 19 of our CAM ;
missionaries throughout Mexico and Honduras. This was a great ©
opportunity to learn about their ministries, learn more about the A grueling ':c-
Mexican and Honduran cultures, and help our missionaries with hike in a i
their computer questions and needs. It was especially gratifying Honduran
to talk with Tim and Donna Wright as they shared how Rainforest

thankful they were that I had sent out information to them
about www.vonage.com. They are able to have a phone in
Siguatepeque, Honduras that has dial tone in Little Rock, Arkansas!
This has been incredibly helpful as they stay in touch with their 4
college age kids.

Please continue to pray as we find new ways to serve our
missionaries through technology.



